
Just like to thank all the mem-

bers for their contributions to 

the Old Folks Party at Carleen 

Village Hall .  Everyone enjoyed 

the afternoon. 

 

Ray organized the event and 

there was sherry on arrival and 

food was served by the  

Rotarians to the guests. 

 

We had a wonderful selection 

of food this year. We were 

thanked by the guests and the 

Rotarians  and we could not 

believe that it all went.   

 

Breage Band came along to 

entertain our Guests for the 

afternoon and  played a  

selection of Carols. 

Special thanks to Julie Search 

for organizing everything and 

she has made a note of things 

needed for next year  We were 

working a bit in the dark this 

year as we have not done this 

for 2 years ! 
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